
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           May 14, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Kevin T. Lynch 
Lynch Development Associates 
74 New York Avenue – Suite 2 
Huntington, New York 11743 
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
 On behalf of all of the people of Holy Name of Jesus Parish I am happy to express to you 
my deepest thanks for the outstanding work that Lynch Development Associates provided to our 
parish during our 2013 Capital Restoration Campaign.  Our parish was able to raise over $2 
million dollars ($600,000 over goal) thanks to the hard work and dedication of your staff.  The 
idea of restoring Holy Name of Jesus Church was a dream for us.  This dream will become a 
reality thanks to Lynch Development Associates.  I have heard from my parishioners over and 
over again how happy they were dealing with both Tom Smith and Meagan Tenety.  Their 
professional nature as well as the expertise of your company enabled us to go over our goal in a 
very significant way.  I can only offer both of them, and Lynch Development Associates as a 
whole, my highest praise.  Thank you for helping us reach our full potential as a parish. 
 
 May God continue to bless you and all of the members of your team. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 
Rev. James K. Cunningham 
Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


